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[Letter on public utility services] 

 
[date] 

 
 
The Honorable Miguel Lacayo 
Minister of Economy of El Salvador 
 
Dear Minister Lacayo, 

 I have the honor to refer to ______________________ of the United States-
Central America Free Trade Agreement (the “Agreement”) signed at ____________ on 
__________, 2004. 

 I have the honor to confirm the shared understanding of the Government of 
United States of America and the Government of the Republic of El Salvador that, for 
greater certainty, nothing in the Agreement shall be construed to require a Party to 
privatize public utility services supplied in the exercise of governmental authority. 

 I have the honor to propose that this letter and your letter of confirmation in reply 
shall constitute an agreement between our two Governments, to enter into force on the 
entry into force of the Agreement. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert B. Zoellick 
 
 

[identical reply letter not included] 


